
24/0833/HHO 4 Forester's Buildings 
 
Following the publication of the committee report 4 letters of support were received 
from neighbours highlighting the points summarised below: 

• The existing kitchen is damp, mouldy and it isn't fit or safe for its purpose 

• Would not look out of character 

This does not alter the recommendation which is for refusal 


